Minka Kelly

Kathleen and Jeff Futrell
Waccatee Zoo

8500 Enterprise Rd
Myrtle Beach, SC 29588

Dear Ms. Futrell and Mr. Futrell,

PETA showed me a photo of Lila the tiger because its experts are worried about her health, and
so am [.

I understand that Waccatee Zoo visitors have documented Lila's worsening condition, how she
incessantly licks at her bare skin and stands in a hunched posture inside her cramped cage. PETA
already has a plan in place to transfer her to an accredited wildlife sanctuary that has the
resources and expertise to provide the care that the organization believes her life depends on.

Lila clearly needs immediate help. Please, accept PETA's offer and let her be transferred to an
accredited sanctuary without further delay.

Sincerely.

Minka KeNy






